
 

 

 

 

 

NORTHAMPTON PARKS & RECREATION 
will be displaying Scarecrows at the Northampton 

Municipal Park for walkers, runners and Halloween 
Parader’s to view and vote on.  Entries are now 

being accepted and will be placed along 
“SCARECROW ROW” to add to Halloween 

festivities. Local Businesses, along with individuals 
and families, are invited to enter.  Get your business 
name out in the public with a display that will bring 
attention to your company.  Scarecrow entries will 

be taken up starting Oct. 16 through Friday Oct. 20. 
Just register online and drop your scarecrow off at 

the P&R Maintenance garage-corner of New and 
Hatboro Rds, Churchville ( behind the firehouse) 
The staff will put your display up in the Municipal 

Park for all to see and vote on their favorites.  

Take some time for Halloween fun and              
show the Community your support.  

Check out the info at 
.www.northamptonrec.com                                                   

Any questions, please contact Kristin Fullerton, 
Special Event Coordinator kfullerton@nhtwp.org            

or call 215-357-6800 ext. 249.  

SCARECROW ROW CONTEST
Northampton Township Municipal Park

WIN 

PRIZES!  


